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Thursday, 07 January 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
FAO Students sitting Sports Science Exam at JCA – COVID-19 Testing on Friday, 08 January 2021 
 
As described in our previous letter, the DFE have indicated to us that the following January exam 
can go ahead as planned: 
 

11th January 2021: 9am Sports Science (Year 10)  
 
To keep everyone safe, we are inviting students sitting this exam to take a lateral flow COVID test 
on-site in before their exams (provided we have consent). Those who test positive will then need to 
go for a full COVID test.  
 
If you do consent to testing, please first ensure you have filled out the consent form: click here to 
access the consent form. Your child should then come into school to be tested on the following 
date/time: 
 
 Surnames A-H 
 DATE:  Friday, 08 January 2021 
 TIME:  1:00 PM 
 
 Surnames I-Z 

DATE:  Friday, 08 January 2021 
 TIME:  1:30 PM 
 
Your child will not be disadvantaged if you do not consent to testing – they will still be able to sit 
the exam. Your child will also not be disadvantaged if they cannot sit the exam for any reason. 
 

Kind regards  
 

 

Kate Willis 
Principal  
John Cabot Academy 

mailto:JCAinfo@clf.uk
http://www.cabot.ac.uk/
http://twitter.com/johncabotnews
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ViObpySMIkm0IMbibQtAkcC4ru8SynpAmjZDroTTiQdUN0wzWU5aNlQ4RkhQSjMwU0pNT1pDTzVLNy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ViObpySMIkm0IMbibQtAkcC4ru8SynpAmjZDroTTiQdUN0wzWU5aNlQ4RkhQSjMwU0pNT1pDTzVLNy4u

